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28th January 2004 

Dear Mrs Bulbeck. 

Thank you for your letter of 19th January 2004, which was addressed to Detective Chief 
Superintendent Watts. Mr Watts is currently on leave and I have been asked to respond to 
your letter. 

Firstly, please let me apologise for not acknowledging your letter of 24th November 2003. 

You are soon to receive a bulletin in respect of this investigation, which will hopefully 
address the points you raise within your letter. 

If I can assist you any further please do not hesitate to contact me 

. X_o _u_r. _s.. _sin_c_e_r_e_!_v_ _ ~ .... 

i code A i 
Nigel Niven 
Deputy Senior Investigating Officer 


